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1) This year the Community and Legislative Affairs committee met with our governmental affairs representative to discuss legislative developments that might affect the University, and we drafted a letter opposing proposed tax changes that would negatively affect our graduate students.  

2) We have worked with faculty members across campus to create a proposal for a university-wide commission on race and memory on our campus, and will present that document for a vote to the incoming steering committee.  

3) We have begun plans to partner with Rona Donahue and the University Benefits Committee, as well as the Professional Staff Assembly, to start a faculty day of service.
